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The latest CAPSS Release (4.9.0) was successfully implemented on May 31, 2017. This release added 
specified functionality for the law enforcement partners to use that will aid in property crime 
investigations.  There were some minor fixes and changes made to the system that will help the user with 
searching and sorting data.  
 
Please note, no system program changes are required for this release.   

 

The enhancements for this release included: 
 

 Added functionality to create & manage an ITEM Watch and the associated Notifications  

 Included additional statistical reports for law enforcement and DOJ, including a NON APS Article 

report 

 Improved the PERSON Watch Notifications   

 Improved the functionality to sort and view data on specified lists 

 Changed the verbiage on the property transaction report to display as “Value” instead of 

“Amount” for specified transactions (consign, trade, auction) 

 Resolved the timing out issue for storage and activity reports 
  

Next Planned Release is tentatively scheduled for mid July 2017. 
 
 Release 4.10.0 enhancements will include: 
 

 Enhancing the functionality for submission searches (all users) that allows for ability to review 
both good and bad transaction in error 

 Modifying the submission CAPSS screen for proper labeling 

 Enhancing the error handling report   

 Adding wildcard (*) search functionality to specified searches 
 
Enhancements or changes scheduled for the 4.10.0 Release will not require any system program changes. 

 

 
For any CAPSS related questions you may contact the CAPSS unit via email at CAPSS@doj.ca.gov or by 
phone at (916) 210-3212. 
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